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RESOURCES FOR WORKERS 
UNDER THE AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN 

The ongoing coronavirus pandemic is affecting 

virtually every aspect of life in Hawaii and across the 

country. These are challenging and uncertain times, 

but it's important to recognize and reaffirm that we 

are all in this together. 

As we continue to take the difficult, but necessary 

steps to confront the spread of COVID-19, Congress 

has passed meaningful relief for affected families and 

businesses. The American Rescue Plan, signed into 

law by President Biden on March 11, 2021, provides 

billions of dollars in aid for Hawaii's families and 

communities. 

This legislation will help Hawaii re-open schools 

safely ; speed up vaccine distribution; expand access 

to health care; and provide immediate and long-term 

relief to those in need. 

Contact Senator Hirono's Office: 

Washington D.C. Office 

109 Hart Senate Office Bldg. 

Washington, DC 20510 

Phone: (202) 224-6361 

Fax: (202) 224-2126 

Hawaii Office 

300 Ala Moana Blvd. Rm. 3-106 

Honolulu, HI 96850 

Phone: (808) 522-8970 

Toll Free: 844-478-3478 

Fax: (808) 545-4683 

or go to https://www.hirono.senate.gov/coronavirus. 

https://www.hirono.senate.gov/coronavirus


https://www.hirono.senate.gov/coronavirus
https://labor.hawaii.gov/blog/main/covid-19-how-to-obtain-unemployment-ins-benefits/


https://www.hirono.senate.gov/coronavirus
https://www.ecomp.dol.gov
https://www.dol.gov/agencies/owcp/dfec
https://www.pbgc.gov/
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